
MGM National Harbor to Open 
December 8 
 

Capital Region's First Luxury Gaming 
Resort    Now Accepting Room Reservations 
for December 2016 
 
NATIONAL HARBOR, Md., (October 3, 2016) – Bringing the first 
luxury gaming resort experience to the Capital Region, the $1.4 billion 
MGM National Harbor will make its highly anticipated debut 
Thursday, December 8, just minutes from Washington D.C. on the 
banks of the Potomac River. 
The resort is accepting room reservations for stays beginning 
December 10 via mgmnationalharbor.com or (844) 646-6847. Nightly 
room rates start at $399 and suite rates begin at $599. 
 
Bill Boasberg, the resort‘s general manager, said, “On December 8, 
MGM National Harbor will introduce something unprecedented to one 
of the country’s most popular travel destinations.  Under one roof, 
guests will enjoy a sophisticated hotel experience, high-energy 
casino, celebrity-chef restaurants, world-class entertainment, 
nightlife, destination spa, upscale retail and curated art, 
complemented by incredible panoramas of D.C., Maryland and 
Virginia.” 
 

 

http://www.mgmnationalharbor.com/
http://www.mgmnationalharbor.com/

